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Catholic Ladies of Columbia Council 40 met recently and opened the meeting with the draping
of the charter for deceased member Florence Trentman.

  

Trustees led the Rosary and roll and minutes were taken and the treasurer’s report was read.

  

Election of officers and trustees were held with all retaining their positions from the past year.
Officers are: President Caherine Hammons, Vice President Raylene Fischer, Secretary Barb
Bockey and Treasurer Mary Lou Beckman. Trustees are Ruth Calvelage, Irma Hilvers and
Leona Berelsman.

  

A motion was made, seconded and passed to forgo the installation service.

  

The group decorated a tree for the Delphos Canal Commission Christmas Tree Festival.

  

November birthdays are Mary Thitoff and Carol Ricker. The Attendance Award was won by
Hammons. The 50-50 went to Thitoff, Carlene Gerdeman and Carol Ricker.

  

The next meeting is the annual Christmas Dinner Party at 6 p.m. Dec. 4 at the K of C hall. The
meal will be catered and an optional $3 gift exchange will be held. There will also be games and
prizes.
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